COPY OF AIR LETTER.

110YD S REGISTER OF SHIPEFING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

RJS 17th December, 1951.

Classn.

Dear Sir,

Reverting to your cablegram of the‘zsth and
my interim cabled acknowledgment of the 27th ultimo
fegarding the case of the steamer "POINT CLEAR", I
have to acquaint you that while we have now received
the Hamburg Report, we are still in correspondence with
the Hamburg Surveyors on points of detail regarding the
four deep tanks forward of the Boiler Room.

I hope 1t will not be long before their reply
is received but until that comes to hand and the report
is submitted to the Committee, I am unable to comply
with your request for coples.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk toc the
Classification gommittee

Wm. Bennett, Esq.,
NEW YORK.




